
 

NEMMDR - Melton Mowbray Distributor Road   UPDATE December 2024 

Local community support continues… 

We are delighted to have once again provided our support for the Melton Aurora 
Rotary Club  Santa Sleigh collection 2024.  
 
The sponsorship funding was raised by our key supply chain partners delivering the 
NEMMDR project.  
 
Please find details of the routes and times for you to come along meet Santa and help 
out with the collection for local worthy causes.  
 
 
Rotary Club joint presidents Cristopher Joseph and Paul Saxby said:  
 
“The Rotary club of Melton Aurora are very grateful for the continued support of the 
MMDR project delivery team. Once again they have raised the funds to help us with 
this year’s Santa Sleigh collection. With their help we have doubled the outings of the 
float which means we will be able to help our local charities such as the Storehouse 
Foodbank, Peppers - A Safe Place, Coats for Kids and other worthy charities in Melton. 
It will also give the local children a chance to see Santa as he visits the area” 
 
 
 
 

On behalf of Leicestershire County Council and the 
NEMMDR project team we would like to take this 
opportunity to wish you all a Merry Christmas and a 
Happy New Year and thank you for your continued 
support of the project.  

For any enquiries, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918 640481 



 

Progress and upcoming works 
Summary of work progressed or completed in 
November 2024. 

 .  

• Culvert and 

drainage 

works 

progressing. 

 

• River Eye 

Bridge beam 

installation works 

completed . 

 
 

 

• Footways and 

road layout 

works 

progressing.  

 
Summary of planned and ongoing work for December 2024  

• Bridge structures and culvert installations across scheme ongoing. 

• Road layout and footways across scheme ongoing. 

Updated scheme photographs and drone footage is available for you to view on this link   MMDR on Kuula 
 

Road Closure Update  We have no road closures planned throughout December 2024.  

The next scheduled closure requirement is Melton Spinney Road from 27TH January 2025. 
Further details will be provided early in the New Year. 

                               PROJECT UPDATE PUBLIC ENGAGEMENT EVENT November 19th 2024 

Having reached the midway point of project delivery we hosted a public engagement 
event at the MBC offices. Despite the weather we were pleased to welcome local 
residents and interested parties who braved the snow and came along to discuss the 
project with our team. We were delighted to see you all and discuss what has been 
achieved so far and what work remains leading up to the completion of the project 
early 2026. Thank you for taking the time to visit us. If you couldn’t make it to our 
event please find a link to view the recent flyover video of the entire project.    

                                                                                   https://youtu.be/qtVVfCXo16E 

       

                                                          Temporary two way traffic lights safety alert. 

The delivery of the project requires temporary two-way traffic lights across the scheme. For your 
own safety and that of our workforce please adhere to traffic light systems when operational.  

If you know somebody who would be interested in subscribing to our newsletter, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk 

Alternatively, you can visit the County Council’s project website for further details , view traffic management plans and the overall scheme design. 
www.leicestershire.gov.uk/nemmdr 

For any enquiries, please email: gino.salvatore@gallifordtry.co.uk or call 07918 640481 
 

https://kuula.co/profile/HillTopMMDR
https://eur03.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=https%3A%2F%2Fyoutu.be%2FqtVVfCXo16E&data=05%7C02%7Cgino.salvatore%40gallifordtry.co.uk%7C9abcdd5c65694ba5640008dd0ee26be2%7C15813f7f44bc4e8fbab129b341c4f66f%7C0%7C0%7C638683087831680714%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJFbXB0eU1hcGkiOnRydWUsIlYiOiIwLjAuMDAwMCIsIlAiOiJXaW4zMiIsIkFOIjoiTWFpbCIsIldUIjoyfQ%3D%3D%7C0%7C%7C%7C&sdata=IiiEhOnv%2FlDvH%2FLf9loP4qD1LvbW9O2gBK%2F3jsoMawo%3D&reserved=0
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